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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This week we reopened the Crabmill Lane gate 
to allow both entrance and exit to the school 
premises. Many parents have expressed their 
appreciation and we are so pleased that the 
lower rates of infection have allowed us to do 
this.  
 
I must however remind you all that you MUST 
remember to stick to your right hand side 
when using this entrance.  This forms part of 
our risk assessment in being able to re-open 
the gates as a two way system, should parents 
not follow this, we will be forced to close it 
again.  
 
Whilst Government restrictions are being     
relaxed, it is now even more important to      
ensure we are all following the guidance.  If 
your child, or anyone in your household is    
showing symptoms of Covid-19, you MUST all 
isolate whilst waiting for your test result.   In 
order to keep pupils, family members and staff 
safe you must inform school immediately of an-
yone with symptoms or a positive test result.  
We will ensure that all pupils who are isolating 
for 10 days are provided with work books and 
online learning whilst they are not in school.   
 
We thank you all for your continued support 
and in following the guidance – it is through us 
working together that we will keep each other 
as safe as we possibly can.  
 
 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

Attendance Race 
 

What  a brilliant first week back! 
Two classes have a perfect 100%           
attendance - Mr Caldwell and Miss Silva’s 
classes.  Very well done! 
Don’t sit back and think the race is in the 
bag, there are many more classes hot on 
your heels and next week who knows  which 
class will be in the lead? 

@stanton_bridge 

Diary Dates 
 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

May Bank Holiday is Monday 3rd May 2021 
Half term for Summer begins Saturday 29th 
May 2021 and ends on Sunday 6th June 2021 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 
2021. 

 
 

Congratulations to our house point  
winners for   

- Independence - 
 

Confidence                                    1970 

Harmony                                       1441 

Independence                               2090 

Honesty                                        1792 

Aspiration                                    1824 

Respect                                        1782 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us  
 via the schools  

e mail: admin @ stanton-
bridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Uniform 
 
Please ensure that pupils are following the school 
expectations for uniform, especially school shoes.  
Trainers should not be worn as part of the daily 
uniform, they are for PE days only.    

National Numeracy Day 
 

Let’s get number confident on National Nu-
meracy Day, 19th May! 
 

Many young people leave school without the     
numeracy skills needed for life. The gap           
between low and high achievers is greater in 
maths than in any other subject. This is not a 
new situation but it is one that successive      
governments have failed to resolve. 
 

We want all children to see maths as something 
they can learn and something that is relevant to 
their lives after school. Whether or not they 
proceed to higher maths, all children need to    
develop confident numeracy skills that will serve 
them well throughout life. 
 

The issue is not just about children's             
competence with numeracy, it is about their    
confidence and attitude towards the subject too. 
 

Parents give children their first experiences of 
maths, and it is important that this is positive. 
Children who hear 'I can't do maths' are likely to 
start believing maths is unimportant, but not 
here at Stanton Bridge! We love maths so much, 
so here’s something for all our families to get  
involved in at home with your children. Visit the 
link below ‘Family Maths Toolkit‘ for tips on how 
to talk about maths, fun downloadable activities 
and ideas to bring numeracy to life. 
www.familymathstoolkit.org.uk 
 

We will be organising fun activities and           
competitions for national numeracy day, so watch 
this space! 
 

Mrs Shelina [DHT] 

Boot Fund 
 

Please note that all applications for the Final       
Consignment for the Boot Fund should be sent by 
Tuesday 11th May 2021.  
 
Parents if you wish to apply for this grant you need 
to get the application form from the school’s office 
and hand it back as soon as possible. 

https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/about/what-issue/attitudes-issue
https://www.familymathstoolkit.org.uk/
http://www.familymathstoolkit.org.uk

